

Diocese of York: Lifelong Learning

Supporting mission and ministry across the Diocese of York

Miscellaneous Grant - Guidance

Introduction

Most application for grants for support for continuing ministerial development will be made via the CMD, Advanced study or Extended Study leave Grants application process and in accordance with that guidance. On occasions the request for funding will not meet the criteria for those grants, but the diocese and/ or sponsoring Bishop may still be willing to support the request.

Applications

Applications for Miscellaneous Grants should be sent to training@yorkdiocese.org using the appropriate form, available on the Developing Ministry/Lifelong Learning tab of Diocese of York Website and should be accompanied by full details of the event or course for which funding is required. The Application will be considered at the next meeting of the CMD Grants Panel, which take place 4 times a year (approx. March, June, Sept, Dec)

An evaluation report will be required after all external training events using a simple form which you can download in the Lifelong Learning section of the diocesan website at www.dioceseofyork.org.uk/cmd. No further grants will be approved if these reports are not returned.

Payments

It is diocesan policy that payments are made through BACS direct to the grantee's bank account.

Lynn Comer
Director of Lifelong Learning